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Welcome Back

Welcome back to a new school year, where does the time go? We are looking
forward to meeting parents old and new to help us on the PTA, we can’t do it
without youl!
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Dates AGM
th
277 September 2023 Our next AGM will be at 6pm
AGM on 27™" September at school.
More details to follow
10" November 2023

shortly.

\ Bag2School Collection )

Book Sale in February raised £220...other donations have increased that to £400
Easter Event —raised £1,440

New Marqguee purchased for the school £600

Donated £750 to the school for the new security system on the gates

£400 paid for First Aid training for the whole school

£500 paid to school for art week

School trips paid for/or subsidised by PTA

Summer Event £4000 raised — some of which will go towards additional school
funding this year for core requirements.

Bag2School donations - July collection raised £150



